
Peterborough based Archery Club, Griffin Archers, is beginning 2020 with an exciting new 

venture. Within their Coaching team they have 3 Archers, all AGB qualified coaches, who 

have experience in Archery totalling almost 100 years!  

So along with the rest of the Griffin Archers family we are offering a 4-hour dedicated 

coaching session open to every AGB Archer. We will then invite you along to our club nights 

as a free visitor within the following 3 months, giving you the chance to catch up and re-

work any issues with the coaching team. 

So, all we ask is: 

• Do you need to reignite your passion for archery?  

• Have you reached a plateau that you can’t seem to escape from? 

• Do you want to take your archery on beyond its current level? 

• Have you made the resolution to compete more in 2020? 

• Do you just feel a bit rusty or lacklustre with your techniques? 

• Could you benefit from picking some really experienced brains about archery? 

If any of the above answers is YES then you need to come along to one of our sessions.  

Attached is a leaflet with prices, dates and details how to book. Open to all AGB archers 

these courses are limited numbers and uniquely developed by Griffin Archers so book 

now. 

 *There is a discount if you are a) a Griffin Archers member, or b) booking for 2 or more 

family members 

If you wish to book a course for an Archer as a Christmas or Birthday gift then you will 

receive a certificate for Christmas or Birthday Morning. This is an ideal present for every 

archer as there are always things that can be learnt, improved or understood. 

 

First course is Sunday 19th January 2020, 2pm start. 3rd Sunday of every subsequent month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


